
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Trevor Scharer and my family and I strongly oppose HB3063. We believe many Americans 
fought to provide many of the freedoms we have to today. We believe one of those freedoms is the 
right to choose what is and what is not put inside our our own & our children’s bodies.  
 
This bill is flat out wrong and it would be shameful to pass it.  
 
Trevor Scharer 
 


